
Stock, William 

1/18/2011 3:42:03 PM 

'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Data Requests; Request to use a single mailbox 

Paul:

We have been getting San Bruno related data requests from a number of different 
sources at the CPUC. That of course is not an issue, but they are being sent to PG&E 
through a number of different entry points and that is causing some confusion, delay 
and in some cases redundant work. It would be useful if all of the requests came in to 
a common mailbox where the requests can be efficiently processed. The CPUC’s use 
of the centralized electronic mailbox will help PG&E better track the requests, thereby 
promoting timely, accurate and complete responses.

We have put together a letter to you asking that the CPUC to use that mailbox. Before 
we send that letter to you I wanted to make sure that you are OK with the concept and 
with who we have cc: 'd. I can send you a draft of the letter if you would like. Call me 
on my cell phone if you would like to discuss this further.

Thanks.

Bill

SB GT&S 0054799
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